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Dear Parents, 
 

Year 5 Trip to Hazard Alley – Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 

Year 5 will visit Hazard Alley Safety Centre in Milton Keynes on Wednesday 20th March 2024. We will leave after 
registration and expect to return to school by 3:30pm so children will be dismissed from classrooms as usual. 
 
Hazard Alley is a purpose-built interactive centre where children aged 7-12 can experience a range of hazardous 
scenarios in perfect safety. The focus of the second half of the day is internet safety, an area we feel merits high 
profile attention. Children should wear school uniform for this trip and long trousers are advisable for all children as 
one of the scenarios involves lying on the floor – girls may wear leggings underneath their skirts if they want to. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch for the day – please ensure this lunch follows our guidance for  packed 
lunches, ie, no fizzy drinks, sweets or food containing nuts. 
 
We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £22.47 per child, which will cover the cost of the trip including 
the coach, workshops and any admission fees. If you are able to, please make this contribution via the School 
Gateway by 4th March 2024. 
 
If the cost will prove beyond your family’s means please contact Debs in the office, as we would not want the cost 
to be a barrier to your child taking part. 
 
If you would like to make an additional contribution that may help another family, please also contact Debs in the 
office so that we can arrange this. 
 
If your child is entitled to benefits-related Free School Meals then we are able to provide them with a packed lunch 
from our school kitchen. Please indicate in the comments section of the Gateway by 4th March their preferred 
choice of sandwich filling from the following: cheese, ham or tuna. 
 
If your child is entitled to benefits-related Free School Meals and you prefer to provide your child with your own 
packed lunch then please indicate ‘lunch not required’ in the comments section. 
 
Please be reassured that all queries and comments are dealt with in the strictest confidence. 
 
We will need some parents to help for the day – please comment on the School Gateway if you would like to help. 
We will contact parents nearer the time of the trip to confirm. 
 
If we hold emergency medications for your child e.g epipens or inhalers, we will take them on the trip for your child. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Day   Mrs Harland   Mrs Reeve 
Year 5 Team 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
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